
 
 

 
NOTIFICATION OF BID CANCELLATION 

 

 
June 1, 2020 

 

Dear Prospective Bidders, 

 
It is with regret that we must inform you of the cancellation of the following bidding process: 
 

Procurement Number: 1/AUDA/DPDC/ENV/RFB/W/2020 

Subject of Procurement: Procurement of Design and Build of a 100 kw Solar PV 
Generating System in to drive climate smart technology 
(hydroponic/aquaponic/drip irrigation) application in 
Nyadire/Zimbabwe 

Bid Submission Deadline: June 15, 2020 

 
In line with African Union policy governing this circumstance we shall return, unopened, any bids 
which have already been received in connection with this procurement. 
 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused by the cancellation of this process. 
 
 
bathom@nepad.org  
Batho Maruping 
For/Head of Procurement  
AUDA-NEPAD 

mailto:bathom@nepad.org

